
WAUNETA HAPPENINGS 

MARCH 2022 

Wauneta Happenings is produced by the Wauneta Chamber of Commerce and will begin once a month 
starting in August 2021.  The purpose is to help keep the people informed about what is going on in the 
Wauneta area.  If you have any suggestions, ideas, stories or pictures please contact a Chamber member.  
 
Let your friends and family that have moved away know they can read the newsletters at Wauneta.com. 
 
LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ά²ŀǳƴŜǘŀ IŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎǎέ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǳǎŜΣ 
you may send to Wauneta Chamber PO Box 211 Wauneta, NE  69045. 

                                      
 

       Jo Arenz sells Roonies and retires after 
38 years of providing service to the Wauneta 
Community.  Thanks Jo, for all you have 
done over the years.  You have been great to 
work with!  We all wish you the very best in 
the future. 
 
New Owners, New Name, New Coffee in 
Town 
London Maris and Jamie Shifflet are the new 
owners and will provide the same service 
with a little extra, Coffee! New Name will be 
Meadowlark Lane. 

We are excited for your new venture and look forward to working with the two of you.   
Good Luck! 
 
             NEW BUSINESS!!!!!!!!!                                                                                         
Robert Goings and Landon Lemburg have 
added ADVANCED MECHANICAL SYSTEMS 
LLC to the Wauneta Main Street.  Full line of 
Heating, Air Conditioning, Residential, 
Commercial, new Installs and Service on 
existing systems.  Give them a call at        
308-394-5488 or 308-882-1377.                                                                     
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round door hangers!   

To Reserve a spot, Call or text Sabrina at 308-414-1796. 

This event will be held on Wednesday, March 23, at 

5:30 pm.   

When you register, you will pick which door hanger 

you would like to make. 

Cost is $35.00 and will include the hanger and spring 

style bows                     

 



 
 
 



       

                                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 

 


